Submission
No 193

INQUIRY INTO PERFORMANCE OF THE NSW

ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AUTHORITY

Name:

Date received:

Ms Anna Schlunke
29/08/2014




Dear Sir/Madam,

With so much corruption being unearthed, it is a good time to make sure that the Environment
Protection Authority is protecting the community and environment. For this it needs to be
independent and adequately resourced.

Yours sincerely,
Anna Schlunke



